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You may have recently read or seen in the local media a story about off-campus
misbehavior by some district students on social media.  The district has no
knowledge that any of the conduct occurred on Goose Creek campuses or at
Goose Creek activities.  The Baytown Police Department and the Harris County
Sheriff’s Department are conducting an investigation into this matter, and the
district will cooperate in that investigation. If you or your child has any information
about this situation that you think would be helpful, please contact your campus
principal or your local law enforcement. 
   
To the extent that Goose Creek CISD would have any authority over the student
misconduct, it will be addressed. As always, our district’s concern is for the safety
and well-being of our students. We will continue our efforts to ensure that
students learn to use social media responsibly and safely. This situation serves
as an important reminder to continue to monitor our children’s social media
activity.
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